Children's Liturgy of The Word.

Children's Liturgy of the Word will commence September 16th during the 10.30am Eucharistic Celebration, for children of ages 5-8, where they are given an opportunity to listen and respond to the Word of God in an appropriate manner. The CloW is run by a group of volunteers. Any adult or post primary student interested in being part of this ministry is welcome. You may hand in your details to The Sacristy or Parish Office @ 021-4636508

Coffee Morning in aid of Marymount Hospice

Will be held at the home of Margaret & Donal Ryan, 7, Bromley Court, Midleton On Thursday, 20th September, from 9.30am to 1.00pm. Everybody is very is very welcome.

St. Mary's High School

St. Mary's High School hope to run their "Log on Learn" computer course for Senior Citizens from mid October for 4 weeks. All those wanting to participate in this course need to be Garda vetted. Forms for same are available at school office @ 021-4631973.

Meals on Wheels

Committed volunteers required to help prepare meals in our kitchen. Commitment is one shift every five weeks. Contact John @086-8501686 or Liz @087-7684486

Legion of Mary Pilgrimage to Knock

The Legion of Mary are having their pilgrimage to Knock on Sunday, September 30th. Bus leaves Midleton Park Hotel, at 6.30am. Pick up on Main Street Carrigtwohill, at 6.45am. All welcome. For further details contact Mary @ 087-1279323 or Sheila @ 087-9322998

Every 3rd Sunday of the month there will be a Children's Rosary in Holy Rosary Church, Midleton at 6.30pm followed by refreshments nearby. Children and teens will take part with their parents and grandparents. Rosary beads will be available. Next Rosary: Sunday 16th January.

On Sunday Oct 7th, the Feast of Our Lady of the Rosary, there will be Rosaries recited all over Ireland for "Faith and Life". To join in this effort, there will be an early morning Rosary at the Grotto in Ballinacurra on that day. To rise for the 6am Rosary will be a worthwhile sacrifice in honour of Our Lady and for the sake of faith and life in our country.

Annual Pioneer Mass

The annual Pioneer Mass will be celebrated in Ladysbridge church on October 17th at 7.30pm. Pioneer pins will be awarded on the night. Dinner afterwards in Garryvoe Hotel. Tickets €30.00 available from Michael McNerny, Pa Coakley and Parish Office.

Midleton Parish Choir

The Parish Choir would like to invite anyone who might be interested in joining the choir to contact Colette @ 021-4631690. The choir has just resumed singing for the 10.30am Mass on Sundays after the Summer break and would be delighted to get new members as we look forward to the year ahead.